
Notice of Annual General Meeting 

Dear member, 

This is to advise you of the upcoming Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the members of the Australian 
Physiotherapy Association (APA). The details of this meeting are as follows: 

Date:   
Time:  
Venue: 

Wednesday 21st May 
2025 7.00pm AEST
Online event  

The AGM is an important forum for the APA and provides an opportunity for members to receive an update 
of the Association’s performance and to celebrate some of the achievements from the previous year. 

At the meeting, members will be asked to: 
• Accept the minutes of the last AGM
• Accept the Financial Statements for 2024, including the Directors’ report and the Independent

Auditors report.

If you wish to attend this event online, please register at Annual General Meeting 2025 or email 
karen.ide@australian.physio  before 5pm Friday 16th May 2025.  Webinar details will be emailed to you 24 
hours prior to the meeting commencing. 

Details of the Agenda and Financial Statements will be available on the APA Website from 30 April 2025 at 
https://australian.physio/AGM. 

Kind regards 

Mark Round 
Chair, Board of Directors 

https://australian.physio/pd/pd-product?id=12881



